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11th November, 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

It has been another busy week in school, KS1 are busy practicing their nativity, Year 4 are looking forward to parents joining 

them this afternoon for a celebration of their learning about Duty, Dharma and Diwali and Year 6 have been rehearsing for 

their dance and art exhibition next Thursday. We are looking forward to welcoming parents to all of these events.  

 

Poppy Appeal 

We raised an amazing £208.95 for the poppy appeal. Thank you so much for your support. 

 

 

 

Christmas Market – Friday 2 December after school in KS2 playground 

Preparations are in full swing for the Christmas Market next week. Thank you to everyone who has donated items so far for 

the tombola and trugs.  Please continue to send items into school with your child or hand them into Mrs Walster at the 

school office. 

 

School Uniform 

Following a number of complaints regarding our current school uniform supplier, School Trends, Mrs Grandy, our Bursar has  

started a process of finding a new company and we are looking for some parent support in finding the right supplier. 

There are a number of ways you can get involved: 

- Share any recommendations of suppliers you have had good experience of in the past. So far we have sourced samples from 

Game, Set & Match and MAPAC. 
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- Raise suggestions for ease of shopping, for example, online ordering, local pick up. 

- Volunteer to be part of a small working group evaluating the different options and making a decision.  We do not envisage 

this being a big time commitment and Mrs Grandy is happy to meet in the evening if that is preferred by the group members. 

Please contact Mrs Grandy by email on bursar@boshamprimary.co.uk you’d like to volunteer to be part of the working 

group. 

Bosham Ladybird Montessori nursery 

The Montessori nursery are looking for bank staff, please contact the nursery directly on the number provided 07950 029706 

if you are interested in applying 

 

 

Reminder 

If you child is absent from school due to diarrhoea and/or vomiting, guidance from the Health Protection agency is  children 

are required to be absent from school whilst they are symptomatic and for 48 hours after the last symptom. The school follows 

this guidance. Thank you for your support. 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend. 
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Dates for your diaries 

 

Thursday 1 December wear something festive to school, donations for trugs and tombola 

please – donations can be brought into school from tomorrow 

 

Friday 2 December Christmas Cracker Competition 2022 – see further information below. 

Bring your homemade Christmas Cracker to the school hall before 9am  

 

Christmas market after school in the KS2 playground starting at 3:15  

Sunday 4 December  KS2 parents - Last day to order Christmas meal  

Yr R, Yr1, Yr2 Mrs Walster will order a lunch for your child. Children in 

KS2, parents can order a lunch on www.mealselector.co.uk no later 

–than Sunday 4th December. The cost of the lunch for Year 3 – Year 6 is 

£2.52 per child 

 

Tuesday 6 December KS1 nativity performances at 9:15 and 2pm.  Tickets available on 

parentmail 

 

Monday 12 December  Surprise Present Room (see further information below) and Reindeer fun 

run (wear a pair of antlers if you wish) 

 

Tuesday 13 December Chartwells Christmas Lunch.  

 

Wednesday 14 December Whole school trip to Cinderella 

Coaches leaving school at 09:15 prompt and returning to school at 

approx. 13:15. Everyone will eat lunch when they return to school 

Please remember a named drink and snack and a packed lunch (unless 

your child is in YR R – YR2 and you have requested a lunch through 

school) 

 

Thursday 15 December Rehearsal for all year groups at Holy Trinity Church – children and staff 

only 

 

Friday 16 December Christmas Carol Service at Holy Trinity church – service starts at 

10:00am, parents and carers invited to join us. 

A letter will follow shortly on parentmail asking for parent volunteers to 

help walk the children to the church. 

Last day of term 
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Letters sent this week 

Friends of children in Romania 

Christmas newsletter 

Whole school carol service 
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